THORNTON BUILDING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Melissa Wiak, Village Administrator
FROM: Dave Habecker, Building Commissioner

DATE: March 6, 2025
SUBJECT: Monthly Report for February 2025

MONTH |[TOTAL# VALUE FEES COLLECTED
JANUARY 7 $64,222.00 $977.50
FEBRUARY 10 $110,733.00 $1,075.00

Projects of Note: None

Code Enforcement performed 108 inspections including:
27 code inspections

62 fire inspections

9 rental inspections

3 health inspections

7 citations issued.

I am proud to report that Keith Zigterman has been certified as a Property
Maintenance & Housing Inspector through the International Code Council




